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10 DOWNING STREET

PRIME MINISTER

Patrick Neill (Warden of

All Souls College, Oxford) has

invited you to a guest night

in Oxford on Saturday 23 February.

I would not have bothered you

with this, but I know this is

something you have always wanted

to do. It is 1900 for 1930 -

you would be away by 2200 -

about 100 people - no speeches.

It is a free weekend and I attach

a copy of the diary for that

period.

Don't forget you can easily

go from Chequers.

24 January 1980
!


